
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Invitation for Applications 

Integrity Commissioner of Nunavut 
 

Applications are currently being invited for the position of Integrity Commissioner 
of Nunavut. 
 
The Integrity Commissioner of Nunavut is an Independent Officer of the 
Legislative Assembly. The Integrity Commissioner is appointed on the 
recommendation of the Legislative Assembly, pursuant to the Integrity Act. The 
Integrity Commissioner provides services on an as-and-when required basis. 
 
This is a five-year statutory appointment. The most recent appointment was 
made on September 10, 2013. 
 
The position exercises a wide range of powers and responsibilities under the 
Integrity Act and the Nunavut Elections Act. A detailed position profile is available 
from the Office of the Clerk of the Legislative Assembly and may be downloaded 
from the Legislative Assembly’s website at www.assembly.nu.ca.  
 
Applicants must clearly demonstrate how they meet the requirements and 
competencies set out in the position profile. 
 
Applications will be accepted until 5:00pm (EST) on August 17, 2018. 
 
Applications and inquiries should be directed to: 
 

Secretary to the Management and Services Board 
Office of the Legislative Assembly of Nunavut 

P.O. Box 1200, Iqaluit, NU, X0A 0H0 
Tel: (867) 975-5000 
Fax: (867) 975-5191 

Email: submissions@assembly.nu.ca 

 

http://www.assembly.nu.ca/

